P.O. Box 213
Annville, KY. 40402

DATE: April 28, 2021
FROM: EMR, lic.
RE: PETLAND @
460 NW Chipman Road
Lee’s Summit, MO. 64063
To Whom It May Concern:

This is a letter is to serve as a response to the MPE review comments made on the
project listed above.

Mechanical:

1) Duct mounted smoke detectors were moved to the return side of the RTU’s. See sheets
M-1 and M-2

Plumbing:

1) A note was added to sheet P1 pertaining to the shut off vaives.

2) Gas venting was added to the water heater detail on sheet P-4.

3) Type of plumbing materials were added to sheets P-1, P-2 and P-3.
Fire

1) An additional exit sign was added on sheet E-1.

If you have any questions concerning this letter please feel to give me a call at your
convenience, (606) 364-2886
Sincerely

ce

Eric Engell



